
St. Francis Church of England Primary School 
School Contact Details: 

Address: Cherry Tree Lane, Cherry Tree, Blackburn, BB2 5NX 
Telephone: 01254 201419 

Email: office@stfrancis.blackburn.sch.uk 
Website: www.stfranciscep.co.uk 
Facebook: @stfrancisceprimary  

 
School Vision: Our aim at St. Francis Church of England Primary School is to guide our children to live fulfilling lives, rooted 
in the values taught by Jesus based on the gospel value of love for one another. 
School Mission Statement: Love Faith. Love People. Love Learning. 
School Values: love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness and self-control. 

School Newsletter 

Collective Worship - This week... 

During Worship this week, we have 

explored the Muslim 

faith. We have 

thought about 

Ramadan and the 

celebration of Eid. 

Eid Mubarak to all 

our families who 

have celebrated this week! We hope 

you had a blessed time. 

Our Worship Wardens have also led 

Worship this week. On Wednesday it 

was ‘National Laughter Day’ The 

Worship focused on Joy and how we 

can spread joy to one another. They 

linked this to the Bible verse Romans 

15:13 ‘May the God of hope fill you 

with all joy and peace as you trust in 

him, so that you may overflow with 

hope by the power of the Holy Spirit.’  

Date: 06.05.22 

Picture News: (https://www.stfranciscep.co.uk/page/19-20/84388) 

Quick News: 

Thank-you: Thank you to all the parents/carers 

who have used the School Spider app to report 

absences. This has worked really well for us so we 

hope it is painless for you! 

Reminder: Half-term holiday is from Monday 30th 

May to Tuesday 7th June. Monday the 6th June is 

the additional Bank Holiday.  

Save the Date: On Tuesday 7th June, we will be 

holding a ’Food on the Field’ to celebrate the 

Queen’s platinum jubilee. This will happen in the 

afternoon at some point—more information to follow 

next week. 

Save the Date: On Friday 24th June, we will be 

holding our Sports Day in the morning and then a 

colour run in the afternoon. The idea is a family fun 

day with a BBQ for lunch. Many details to be 

worked out but it should be a great day!  

Online Safety: Please see the email sent yesterday 

about ‘Huggy Wuggy’. If your child is talking about 

this, it is not appropriate and has safeguarding 

implications.  

Y6 Parents/Carers: Year 6 will go swimming on 

Tuesday afternoons during Summer 2. 

PTA - End of half-term Krispy Kreme Doughnuts! 

 

 

 

 

 

Talk to your child(ren about... 

What is the British 

Value linking to 

acceptance of all 

faiths? 

 

How can you spread 

joy to one another? 

 

Why is it important to spread joy? 

 

Well done 

to our 

Worship 

Wardens! 

Facebook 

Apologies that our school Facebook (@stfrancisceprimary) has not been 

updated recently. With our recent technology gremlins, we have struggled to 

transfer images to the right place. All resolved. Please see our Facebook page 

to gain a real flavour of what your children get up to during their time at school! 


